Dec. 3,1954

Mr. Don F. Broughton, program chairman, Ellensburg Chamber of Commerce, Room No. 5, Olympic Block, Washington

Dear Mr. Broughton:

Thank you for your letter concerning the luncheon meeting of the Ellensburg Chamber of Commerce, Thursday, December 16 in Maryhand Hall.

Two of the Wanapum Indians tell me that will accompany me to Ellensburg unless something comes up. They refer to deaths. And being religious men, they are frequently called to attend and sing at various funerals.

Attached I am sketching out, as you requested, a few items concerning "The Speaker." I feel rather foolish in doing that, but being in the newspaper profession I understand your needs.

Please include me on the mailing list for the announcement bulletin, and also please drop one to Mr. Ted Robertson, publisher,

The Republic Publishing Company. His forebearance permits my absence on such occasions.

Thank you again for he invitation. I shall attempt to work out an interesting and sound historical talk.

Most Sincerely Click Relander